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Our Vision  

The vision for this ministry is to equip 

individuals & local churches to become 

more actively involved in Christian 

mission opportunities and service.  

 

To our Friends and Partners 

A big thank you to our partners in this 

ministry!  God has used you to serve 

Him and those that have been over-

looked or forgotten, the least.  

Thank you!  

We would love to come and share our 

ministry with your church, Sunday 

School, circle, civic group, school or 

community event.  

Please continue to pray for this minis-
try as we reach out to the least and for-

gotten in our world!  
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A word from Nancy 

For those who don’t know me, let me introduce myself.  I am Nancy, 

Bobby’s wife, mother of 4 children, and grandmother to 6.  Bobby 

graciously let me write for his column in this month’s newsletter.  As 

Bobby has said, I am the silent partner in the ministry.  I don’t claim 

to be a great writer, but I am much more comfortable with writing 

than I am speaking publically! 

Well, Spring is finally right around the corner!  If you’re like me, by 

this time of year you are ready for it to get here.  Of course, by the 

end of July or August we will be looking forward to Fall or maybe 

even Winter!  Always looking for the next thing, right?  Are we ever 

content?  Sometimes we are, but how long does it last?  And we know 

what the Bible says about being content:  ...for I have learned to be 

content with whatever I have.  (Philippians 4:11)   

I am definitely a work in progress when it comes to contentment!  

One of my favorite things to do is move furniture around.  Bobby 

teases many times about being afraid to come home at night with the 

lights out because he will bump into something that wasn’t there 

when he left!  For some reason I can’t seem to be content for very 

long before I am at it again.   

While being discontented with the placement of my furniture may 

not be what Paul was talking about, we can definitely learn from his 

words in our everyday life.  He continues on to say, “I know how to 

live on almost nothing or with everything.  I have learned the secret of 

living in every situation, whether it is with a full stomach or empty, 

with plenty or little.  For I can do everything through Christ, who gives 

me strength.”     

My mother, Essie Zipperer, just recently passed away.  Believe it or 

not, this is one of things I must learn to be content in.  My life is now 

different.  The woman I loved most in the world and that also loved 

me most in this world is now gone.  Be content with death?  Are you 

kidding?  I felt like I lost my footing, my foundation!  But guess what, 

Paul gave us the secret!  I can do everything through Christ, who gives 

me strength.   

So enjoy today, with whatever it brings!  Christ will give you the 

strength you need.  Just rest in Him and be content!     



Showing the Love! 

Unto the Least of His partnered with the congregation 

of Grace Point Church of Macon on Valentine’s Day.  

Chris Dority, pastor, and Bobby visited Appling Mid-

dle School and delivered a rose to each girl letting her 

know she is beautiful and special!   There were approx-

imately 316 girls.  

This is Thomas, age 5.  His mother died during 

childbirth and his grandmother takes care of him.  

They recently discovered he was blind.  As you 

can see from his smile, he was thrilled to have 

new clothes and couldn’t believe anyone would 

want to give him something so important and 

nice. 

After speaking with Rev. Eddie Enim we learned there were some 

immediate needs for hospital beds and school desks.  Praise God 

that some of the needs are being met by  generous donors!  Thanks 

to our partners, we were able to purchase 100 desks! 

Bailey Pritcher of Savannah and I are going to be in Ghana  in 

March-April.  We will be conducting a Christian basketball camp 

for the local school.  We plan to visit the hospital and also look at 

a few local villages with some water issues.  Please keep this mis-

sion in your prayers! 

There were so many smiles and so much joy in Samburu as baby blan-

kets were distributed.  Every baby in the small African village near Isiolo 

received a new blanket!  The women of the village kept commenting that 

they had never seen anything like it and that “the material is so strong!”  

The mothers really loved and appreciated these baby blankets! 

Answering the Call! 

In December 2013, we collected hand-made clothes  and baby 

blankets for God’s children in Northern Kenya, Africa and made 

the delivery in January 2014.  As you can see, your generosity has 

made a difference!  Thank you for giving to the Lord’s work, be-

cause it has made a difference for these beautiful children.  They 

are so appreciative of you hearing the words of Jesus, “I was na-

ked and you clothed me!” 

What’s Going on in Ghana? 

Our Partner from the Congo 

One of our water well part-

ners, Dr. Kimba Evarisite 

from the DR Congo, visits 

Calvary UMC in Swains-

boro.  Rev. Nick Hazelton is 

the pastor. 

Three-fold Mission 

Haiti 

We had a nice 3 fold mission trip 

to Haiti.  Medical, evangelism, 

and construction.  Rev Bill Burch 

of Mountain View UMC in 

Woodstock led the team. 


